
Online Giving is available for all parishes on the website. 

 

 

 

Select “About Us”  you will see a menu for each individual parish. 

 



Find and select “Online Giving” under your home parish 

 

 

Once you select “Online Giving” it will take you to a new page and you should see a photo of 
your home parish and the online giving form below that. 

 



You will want to select the TYPE of donation you want to make from the drop down box at the 
top of the form.  Each parish has unique options that are specific to that parish. 

 

 

 

 

You will have 3 options for the donation “One Time”, “Monthly Recurring” or “Weekly 
Recurring”.  Selecting “Weekly Recurring” would automatically send your donation to the 
church each week just like coming to regular mass and deposting your envelope. 

 

  



Once you have selected the type of donation, the frequency you need to enter the amount. 

If you selected a one-time donation the transaction will occur immediately.  If you selected a 
recurring donation, you will need to select the first date that you want the transaction to occur.  
If you selected weekly, it will occur that same day each week; monthly will occur that same date 
each month. 

In this example we have set our “Sunday Collection” donation to occur weekly with Saturday 
Vigil Mass at St. Mary’s, assuming that is the mass that we normally attend. 

 

 

  



After you have different options for the type of payment you can make.  You are free to choose 
Credit or Debit Card or an eCheck.  The preferred method is an eCheck. 

 

If you chose a Debit or Credit Card the form will look like the following screen. You will need to 
use the Name and Address associated with the card via the billing/statement information. 

 

 

  



If you are choosing an eCheck you will need to use the Routing & Account numbers from your 
bank check.  The page has an example to show you where to find each of these numbers on 
your check.  You will complete the billing information with a name and address that is on the 
statement for that account. 

 

 

  



You will need to complete the entire form including email address and phone number.   

Please include your envelope number; it is extremely helpful for the accounting side of things.   

If this is a donation for a Holy Day or Special Collection please, type the name of that collection 
in the final box as it appears on your set of envelopes.  You will only need to do this if you 
selected “Holy Day/Special Collection” as the type of donation at the top of the page. 

Once you have filled out the form entirely click the “Make Donation” button at the bottom of 
the page to submit the donation. 

 

 

  



Once you have completed all the entries click the “Make Donation” button.  It will take you to a 
confirmation page and you will get a confirmation email as well.   
 

 

 

After your receipt email you should also receive an email to create your Donor Account for 
Three for the Trinity.  Creating this account on our parish community website payments page 
will enable you to view your past donations and change anything about your recurring 
donations or account information yourself. 


